
Week beginning 27th June 2022.

This week in 
F1…

This week the children have been learning all about 
India. On Monday the children helped to make a curry. 
They chopped the different vegetables and got to smell 
the different spices. We talked about how the vegetables 

would turn soft once they had been cooked.

On Tuesday, the children got to taste the curry for their 
snack. Some of the children thought it was delicious but 
some children were not so keen but still had a taste. The 
children also had fun playing in the home corner and 
dressing up in Indian clothes and talking about the 

different foods they have in India.

On Wednesday it was Foundation Stage’s sports day! The 
children had lots of fun taking part in all of the 

different races and watching some of the Mummy’s, 
Daddy’s and younger siblings join in too! 

On Thursday, the children were learning about the 
different animals that live in India. The children explored 
these different animals in the different areas around the 

classroom.

On Friday, the children were learning all about patterns. 
In Maths the children have been learning how to create 
patterns in various ways such as using body percussion 

(clap, stomp, clap, stomp) and using two different coloured 
building blocks.

Next week we will be learning all about America. Please 
could you upload any knowledge that your child has of 
America onto Tapestry and we will discuss this in our 

groups next week.


